
The 4th Switching of 

Application Plans in 2019 under  

the “Provident Fund Scheme for Workers in the Public Services”  

Transaction Prices and Account Information 

 

The transaction prices and the account information of the 

4th switching in 2019 under the Provident Fund Scheme 

have been uploaded to the Pension Fund’s website 

(desktop version), members may browse the related    

information through the following paths: 

 

　 

 

 

 

 

Transaction prices of Switching 

 (My Online Account/MEMBERS LOGIN > Right column - “Investment Options 

under the Scheme” > Please select the application plan(s) you would like to 

browse > “Past Unit Prices, Subscription Prices & Switching Prices”) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Members are welcome to dial out hotline   2835 6556  

for enquiry.    

Account information of Switching 
 (My Online Account/MEMBERS LOGIN > “My Statements” >  “Transaction 

details” > Please choose “2019” and “Switching”) ﹝Applicable to members who 

switch their totality of account balances﹞ 

 

 


